
Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to the last half term of this school year. I really do wonder where this year has gone and cannot believe that we are already thinking about sports day and leavers’ services!
I hope that you all had a good break and that the heavy rain did not completely spoil the bank holiday weekend for everyone.

CLASS 4 RESIDENTIAL VISIT
This week many children from Class 4 will be taking part in the annual residential visit. This year they are going to Boreatton Park in Shropshire. Boreatton Park is an activity centre run by the national company ‘PGL’; throughout the week the children (and adults!) will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities, including some which include high ropes and high swings! 
Any children not taking part in the residential visit will either join Mrs Hill’s class for what I am sure will be an interesting week learning all about habitats, or will join another class where they will be able to undertake some project work as well as having the opportunity to help with the younger children. 
This year the children taking part in the residential visit will be accompanied by myself and Mrs Lees. Should parents need to discuss anything during this week, please ensure that you see your child’s class teacher. 

STAFFING NEWS
This week I am very pleased to welcome Mrs Fawden to our staff. She has been appointed as mid day supervisor following Mrs March’s resignation last month. 

SCHOOL WEBSITE
The school website has now been up and running for over two months. As a school we are always keen to improve what we do and as a result we would be keen to receive any feedback regarding the website. If parents would like to make any comments, please do so on the attached form and return it to school by Monday 9th June 2008. 
FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL NEWS

The friends of the school are busy preparing for the annual summer fair which is due to be held on Saturday 14th June, starting at 2pm. 

As on previous occasions, to help support this event, we will be having a non uniform day which will take place on the Friday 13th June: the children’s ‘fine’ for not wearing uniform that day will be a donation of some sweets or biscuits for the tombola stall!

SPORTS MORNING

As mentioned in the previous newsletter, the annual sports day will be held on Thursday 26th June, starting at 10am. In case of bad weather, it will be postponed until Wednesday 2nd July (10am). 

This year the children from the nursery will also take part in this event and as a result we will need more help than in previous years. If any parents are able to give up some time to help set up the field, support with the activities or put things away at the end of the morning, please let Mrs Curnock in the school office know.
OTHER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Saturday 14th June:
Friends of the School Summer Fair at 2-4pm
Tuesday 24th/

Wednesday 25th June:
Year 6 induction days Chipping Campden School

Tuesday 1st July:

New Reception Intake visit (afternoon)
Friday 4th July:

End of Year School Reports

Tuesday 8th July:

Open Morning – 9.15 a.m. – 11.15 a.m.

Tuesday 8th July:

School Production (afternoon)
Wednesday 9th July:

School Production (afternoon)
Wednesday 9th July:

Information Evening – New Reception Parents 7.00 p.m.

Thursday 10th July:

School Production Evening Performance

Monday 14th/

Tuesday 15th July:

Class 3 Residential visit
Thursday 17th July:

Leavers’ Service – St Lawrence Church at 10.00 a.m.
Friday 18th July:

End of Term Assembly 9.30 a.m.




Last day of term: 2pm finish

Yours faithfully
K Hoodless

Headteacher
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